
reducing the 
risks for older 
australians

Together we can help stop  
the spread and stay healthy.

Advice regarding Coronavirus (COVID-19)  
will change regularly. Keep up to date.  
Visit health.gov.au

Help protect those most at risk of Coronavirus.
•  Limited access to aged care facilities apply. 
•  Check in with elderly neighbours.

Whispers from the Willows
N E W S L E T T E R
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Visit our new 
FACEBOOK PAGE.

PLEASE CLICK HERE

Another month has past and I can’t believe that we are already going into Spring.  
Unfortunately, it is still flu season and we have the added issues of hay fever to watch out 
for. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our wonderful staff, our residents and 
their families for the co-operation and understanding we received when we had our 
suspected COVID-19 cases, thankfully it was not COVID-19 but we look at it as a learning 
experience and we can tighten and refine our procedures based on lessons learned.

I hope you all have a good month and stay safe. 

Maryann Inbari - Financial Controller

Welcome to our latest newsletter to keep you updated on how your loved ones are 
looked after as well as to let you know what is happening now and in the future at 

The Willows Private Nursing Home. We hope you enjoyed all our previous newsletters. 
If you did not get to see them, please click HERE, and it will take you to our website where 

you will find all previous newsletters.

OUR PHILOSOPHY 
“TO PROVIDE OPTIMUM HEALTH CARE AND REHABILITATION IN AN ENVIRONMENT 

WHICH RESPECTS THE RIGHTS, DIGNITY AND FEELINGS OF THE RESIDENTS. 
OUR HEALTH CARE IS GIVEN WITH COMPASSION, CARE, LOVE AND 

ENCOURAGEMENT WITH EVERY CONSIDERATION FOR PRIVACY, 
COMFORT AND THE INDEPENDENCE OF OUR RESIDENTS”

• You are receiving this email because you currently have a loved one at The Willows Private Nursing Home.
• Copyright © - 2019/2020 The Willows Private Nursing Home. All rights reserved.
• The Willows Private Nursing Home does not provide medical, diagnosis or treatment advice.
• If you wish to UNSUBSCRIBE from this email, then please click HERE and tell us why. We would be sorry to see 
you not be kept updated from “Whispers from the Wilows”.
If you wish to UPDATE SUBSCRIPTION PREFERENCE, then please click HERE

THIS MONTH’S PASTORAL PRAYER

SEPTEMBER BLOOM - ASTERS

ASHFIELD AND SURROUNDS

Some useful links:
• OUR SUBURB - https://sydneysuburbreviews.com/ashfield/
• INNER WEST COUNCIL - https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au
• ASHFIELD MALL - http://www.ashfieldmall.com.au
• ASHFIELD BUNNINGS WAREHOUSE - https://www.bunnings.com.au/stores/nsw/ashfield
• ASHFIELD AREA GUIDE - https://www.timeout.com/sydney/things-to-do/ashfield-area-guide

HEALTH AND WELLNESS

Hello, and a very warm welcome to everyone.  
Father’s Day is fast approaching at The Willows, we will be celebrating Father’s Day on Sunday 
6th September in a similar way to how we celebrated Mother’s Day. We will have table settings 
out in the garden, while adhering to strict COVID-19 guidelines. Maryann Inbari will send 
invitations out to family member’s whose father’s are residents at The Willows.  
Please call Sister Helen to schedule an appointment for this event, which will most likely start 
from 10.00am.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Cynthia Rossiter - Diversional Therapist

A SHINING LIGHT TO OUR DEDICATED STAFF

     Staff member - Nima McShane
Q. What did you do before coming to work at 
     The Willows?                                                          
A. I first worked ages ago at St Vincent Care  
     Queensland as an AIN and then moved to   
     Sydney and took a chance to have my own 
     clothing business called 
     ‘Les Nima Collections’.
Q. What are your interests outside The Willows?                                                                                                    
A. A sideline business for clothing and bags and 
     studying online.
Q. Thank you for being our first ‘COVID Nurse’ 
     - we appreciate your efforts so much.      
     How did you find the experience?                                                                                                                
A. Well at first I was worried I might get it as 
     well and some time I’m excited and proud 
     that I’ve done my job to help the residents. 
     I’m so glad to experience the scenario of this 
     COVID to our residents. 
     Thank you for choosing me to serve them. 
     I learned so much about the proper PPE and  
     how to handle by myself on the scenario.
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